
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

October 17, 2023 
 

JEDI/Diversity 
Club 

Hey Invaders, if you want to help make Innisdale more inclusive and to celebrate cultural diversity, 
it's time to get involved. The JEDI team from last year is starting back up again -- that's the Justice, 
Equity, Diversity & Inclusion Team. This is open to ALL students and is a chance to plan events to 
celebrate our diverse cultures. Please plan to join us this WEDNESDAY -- that's tomorrow -- at 
lunch in Room 133 at the start of lunch. That's Room 133, just across the hall from the office. 

 

Guidance 

Grads - McMaster will be in the library at 1:00pm to meet with prospective students and answer 
questions. McMaster is known for programs like Health and Life Sciences, Engineering, business, 
and a focus on research. Located in "Steel City" Hamilton, McMaster is a problem-based 
educational institution. 

 

Cross Country 
Running 

Attention cross country runners. Your next race is Thursday, October 19 in Parry Sound. Please 
check the Google classroom for details. There is a practice today after school and remember: There 
is no such thing as an inferior runner, only inferior effort! 

 

Chess Team 
CHESS, CHESS, CHESS lunchtime today in room 240 with Mr. Lamoureux. All are welcome! 

 
Debate Team Over the weekend, Innisdale competed in an online debate tournament hosted by Toronto-based 

Debate ability. Leine McKeown and Seth Clark represented Innisdale by competing in four rounds of 
British Parliamentary-style debate. Leine and Seth earned two first-place finishes, one second-place 
finish, and one fourth-place finish. Congratulations! 

 
Varsity Flag 
Football 

Congratulations to the Varsity Flag Football team who finished on a high last night in their game 
against Maple Ridge! Coach Applegate and Coach Ferguson are so proud of the improvement seen 
throughout the season and would like to thank all the girls for a great season! 

 
SHSM Programs All S.H.S.M. students please listen up. If you still need your Standard First Aid & CPR certifications, 

please sign up for this training ASAP. The sign-up sheets are on the wall across from the Guidance 
office. Space is limited, sign-up for your preferred training session today. Sign-up closes on Oct. 
19th. 

 
  
 
 

 

 


